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Public Service Electric and Gas Company P.O. Box 236 Hancocks Bridge, New Jersey 08038 

Nuclear Department 

Document Control Desk 

February 2, 1989 
NLR-N89020 

United states Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Washington, DC 20555 

Gentlemen: 

SALEM GENERATING STATION 
UNIT NOS. 1 AND 2 
DOCKET NOS. 50-272 AND 50-311 
LICENSE CHANGE REQUESTS 84-01, 84-15 AND 86-01 

Based on comments received from the NRC, PSE&G is currently 
in the process of revising LCR 84-01 and LCR 86-01. 
Therefore, there is no need for any additional NRC review of 
these License Change Request's (LCR) until the new revisions 
are submitted (March, 1989). As discussed previously with 
the NRC, the changes requested in LCR 84-15 will also be 
incorporated into the revision to LCR 86-01 in order to 
provide for a more efficient NRC review process. Therefore, 
by copy of this letter, PSE&G is formally withdrawing our 
Request for Amendment contained in LCR 84-15. 

If you have any questions with regard to this, please do not 
hestitate to contact us. 
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The Energy People 

~~ B. A. Preti 
Manager - Licensing & Regulation 

95-2168 (1 DOM) 12-84 
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Document Control Desk 

C Mr. J. c. Stone 
Licensing Project Manager 

Ms. K. Halvey Gibson 
Senior Resident Inspector 
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Mr. W. T. Russell, Administrator 
Region I 

Ms. J. Moon, Interim Chief 
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New Jersey Department of Environmental Protection 
Division of Environmental Quality 
Bureau of Nuclear Engineering 
CN 415 
Trenton, NJ 08625 
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